
             
TO:   Town Council Appointments Committee  
FROM:             Kathleen Babeu 
RE:                   Board/Committee Vacancies 
DATE:              June 12, 2008 
 
Following, please find the current status of vacancies on town boards and committees for your 
review. If you have any questions, please feel free to call.  
 
Charter Review Commission applicants: 
Steve Brinn 
Kurt Klebe 
 
Carol Power submitted an application for the Open Space Committee on 4/15/2008. 
 
Board of Assessment Review and Sewer Appeals    1 vacancy 
 
No applications on file. 
 
  
Recreational Activities/Community Programs Advisory Board   1 vacancy 
 
Tim Follo applied 2/26/2008. 
Edi Pryzant applied 4/20/2007 
Marylou Murphy applied 4/15/2008 
 
CPAC 
 
Steve Tietjen applied 5/7/2008. 
 
Recycling Committee        1 vacancy 
 
Bonnie Anderson does not wish to be re-appointed. 
 
Voter Registration Appeals Board       1 vacancy 
 
Dotty Melanson does not wish to be re-appointed. 
 
Ad Hoc Falmouth Green Ribbon Commission on Energy & Climate Protection 
Applicants for the Green Ribbon Commission on Energy & Climate Protection  
3 could not make last months meeting: Sara Bachman, Neil Gilbert & Robert Welch.  
 
 
 
 


